

Summative Evaluation on Unit V

7th Grade

Name _____

I. Read the text and complete the tasks below.

(20p)

Jobs and Professions in Moldova

There are many jobs that allow you as a person to discover your talents. Some people become experienced plumbers, or determined lawyers, responsible accountants, or skilled salesman, active teachers, or hardworking doctors. Jobs can be full-time or part-time. Jobs can also be focused on physical qualities such as sportsmen. Some sportsmen work as weightlifters, others as referees, some are climbers, and others are surfers. In the Republic of Moldova many people turn to Arts to express themselves and to promote the culture and traditions.

Furthermore, creative work has always been considered as a fundamental way of expressing oneself artistically. The most important thing about creative work is that anyone who has the talent for artisanship can go in for arts. In the Republic of Moldova people work in various areas to feel involved in social life. Even people who lack the abilities of performing physically very well, can still get involved in creative work. There are many different exhibitions were the works of people that have some deficiencies and disabilities are presented and the money go into funds of various charity events. As people with all the abilities we need to show compassion and empathy for people with disabilities. We need to get involved in charity events and not pass by indifferently.

1. Answer the questions.

- How can one person represent himself? _____
- What should people with all the abilities do to prove empathy? _____
- Why do people work? _____
- What do the exhibitions offer to people? _____
- What do people with disabilities need from us? _____

2. In the text find synonyms for: capacities _____

talented _____, sympathy _____, different _____, accentuated on _____

3. In the text find antonyms for: mentally _____

Private _____, lazy _____, disabilities _____, irresponsible _____

II. Complete the sentences with makes or does.

10p.

- Susan always _____ me smile.
- Fiona _____ her own project plans.
- Jack _____ washing regularly.
- My sister always _____ mistakes.
- Sarah _____ her best in studying.

III. Fill in with a/an or -. 10p.

- What _____ useful advice!
- What _____ naughty children!
- What _____ delicious jam!
- What _____ melodious symphony!
- What _____ strong tea!
- What _____ amazing poetry!
- What _____ brilliant poem!
- What _____ original furniture!
- What _____ strange animals!
- What _____ exclusive clothing!

IV. Open the brackets using the verbs in the Subjunctive Mood.**10p.**

1. They insisted that we _____ (to deliver) the parcel on that day.
2. The headmaster demanded that they _____ (to change) the passwords on the school computers.
3. Susan suggested that he _____ (to participate) in the International Symposium.
4. We advised that they _____ (to watch) the video on You Tube.
5. He demanded that the soldiers _____ (to withdraw) from the territory.
6. The manager requested that the committee _____ (to review) the decision.
7. They requested that we _____ (to complete) the assignment.
8. I suggested that she _____ (to leave) the hotel at noon.
9. Mother insisted that they _____ (to cook) pies for the picnic.
10. Father ordered _____ (to tidy) the room.

V. Choose the best variant. (write full words) 10p.

1. I _____ my granny.
a. have just visited b. just visited c. will just visit
2. My car _____ by the best mechanics.
a. is repairing b. has been repaired c. repaired
3. If Mary _____ to school late, she will have problems.
a. came b. would come c. comes
4. Jane _____ in the park since 10 o'clock.
a. ran b. has been running c. is running
5. Father told that he _____ for 20 years.
a. is driving b. had been driving c. has been driving
6. Jane _____ an island if she had one million dollars.
a. would buy b. will buy c. bought
7. We _____ tea every morning.
a. drank b. are drinking c. drink
8. The door _____ by my father, last week.
a. has been painted b. was painted c. painted
9. When Peter _____ the street, the cars _____.
a. crossed/stopped b. was crossing/ had stopped c. will cross/ stop
10. If Jacob _____ a photo, we will make a beautiful presentation.
a. would bring b. brought c. brings

VI. Write an essay of 10 sentences on the theme " My Favourite Job"**10p.***(Pay attention to the : Structure, Grammatical/Lexical Structures, Volume, Content to the subject, Linking Words)***Scoring Scale**

10	9	8	7	6	5	4
70-67	66-62	61-55	54-47	46-38	37-25	24-16